GHASA newsletter

THANK YOU to all who have helped the school raise some impressive funds this term! By giving your pennies at the cake sale held by Chestnut Class, the second hand uniform sale and the incredible Halloween Disco; GHASA has been able to fund school trips for both Chestnut and Oak class, been able to pay for a shed to store Ash Class' trikes and able to supply a new parent information board for the playground. We have also been able to start filling the money pot for our ultimate goal, which is to provide new smart boards for each class. You can track our progress on the noticeboard in the playground.

Dates to remember

09 November

Non Uniform Day, bring a hamper donation in your class colour

10 November

Gomeldon Bonfire Night

30 November

OAK Class Cake Sale

14 December

Christmas Café



We can not wait to see you at our Fireworks & Bonfire night

Remember Gates Open at 5.30pm, Bonfire at 6pm and Fireworks at 6.30pm

Thank you for the wonderful hamper donations received.



